
 

 
 

Save the Date for MPF’s Workshop: 
 

Transition Planning: 
The High School Years and Adult Services 

 
 

Thursday, April 28, 2016 
3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 
Hope Association 

85 Lincoln Avenue, Rumford, ME 
 

All parents want their child to be the leader of his or her future, but how do you get 
there? If you have a child receiving special education services and they are 
approaching transition age (14 and up), or are already transition age, this is the 
workshop for you.  During this workshop participants will explore ways to prepare 
for their child’s future and learn how to involve their child in transition planning. 
You will learn about the IEP requirements for transition plans and begin the 
process of developing a transition plan for your son or daughter.  The information 
covered can be used to better understand and advocate for your child during 
transition planning at IEP meetings and in the future.  
 

For more information or to register, contact Carrie Woodcock at 
(207) 229-2006 or E-mail: cwoodcock@mpf.org. 

 
Maine Parent Federation, PO Box 2067, Augusta, ME 04338 

(800) 870-7746 – (207) 588-1933 Fax: (207) 588-1938 Email: parentconnect@mpf.org 
http://www.startingpointsforme.org 

mailto:cwoodcock@mpf.org
http://www.startingpointsforme.org/

